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On behalf of the Greenville – Pitt County Chamber of Commerce Staff, Chairman Chris Padgett and our Board of Directors, we would like to thank you for your support as a valued member of the Chamber. We understand the impact of COVID-19 on our local business community and the challenges this poses for you as your investment renewal. To provide relief during this challenging time, we are extending your renewal date an additional 90 days and will work with you in any way we can to support your business and membership with the Chamber.

If you have any questions or if we can assist you, your business and your employees in any way, please reach out to our Director of Membership, Jackie Listecki (jackie@greenvillenc.org) or President, Kate Teel (kate@greenvillenc.org) so that we can collaborate on a solution. 

We have developed a COVID-19 Resource Guide on our website and are keeping our social media news feed dedicated to news, updates and information important to our community and members. We are sharing member offers, takeout/pick up offerings, shopping updates etc. on our Facebook and Instagram stories. If we can share anything for you, please be sure to let us know, we are here for you.
Thank you for your continued support of the Greenville – Pitt County Chamber of Commerce. We look forward to serving you in the coming year as we work hard to rebuild and get back to regular business sooner than later. Please let us know what we can do to help your business weather this trying time.

Sincerely yours,


Kate Teel									Jackie Listecki
President									Director of Membership
Greenville Pitt County Chamber of Commerce 
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